MINUTES OF THE PPG MEETING HELD ON THE 19th July 2012

PRESENT- S Bryson Practice Manager

                    Mrs p S/ Mrs K J/ Mr P R/Mr L D/Mr P W/Mr M B/ Mr P B

New members     Ms K K

Members via E Mail  Mr R/Mr C R

Apologies          Mr K T/Mr M J/Mrs s L /Mr P R

                          Mr K S is unable now to attend due to ill health

AGENDA ITEMS- Discuss areas of priority re a Practice survey

1. Introduction and discussed the new member.

2. The practice manager asked the group were they happy to use the same survey as last year (CFEP improving patient questionnaire). All members’s agreed that this survey should be used again especially to compare last year’s results.

3. All the group examined last year’s survey results and action plan, all still agreed that the most important areas were the accessibility of appointments/ telephone access and the availability to speak to a Gp on the telephone. All members of the group felt though the three above were important that the rest of the survey results would need to be compared to last year’s survey. 
4. The group felt that after discussion that all members felt that today’s discussion was adequate to prioritise areas on the survey.
5. The group asked if any patient complaints had been received recently regarding the three priority areas mentioned in point three. The practice manager stated that she had not had any complaints re the telephones and that patients seem to be accessing GP’s allotted times on the telephone. The practice manager had some verbal comments re accessibility of Gp appointments. 

6. The Group again felt that they should be the ones that should sit in the reception area with patients when the survey was to be available. The group felt that patients may feel more comfortable making comments on the survey to the PPG group members. Six members of the group agreed to help with the survey.

7. The Practice manager stated that she would order the survey and that when it arrived she would let the PPG know so that the group could organise dates with the P Manager to sit in reception with the patients.
8. AOB The PPG asked re the tanoy system as they felt we should have a better system. The Practice Manager explained that she had contacted the PCT many times re this problem. Some of the problem is that the Tanoy system can not be integrated with the software that we use at our practice.

9. The meeting ended with the practice manager to arrange a date for the group to be informed when the practice survey would be available.
